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Jack: Please accept this email as a request to table the above noted application for the September 7
PC meeting.
 
As we briefly discussed, you will provide me with the current Heritage Town Center PDD text, which I
will add to our application since our request is to have Subarea E zoned as part of the Heritage Town
Center PDD with its specific requirements delineated in the Subarea E text. Once I have your staff
report we will make the needed revisions to the application and submit on or before 9/9 for the
October 5 PC meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
Connie
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